
BRIDGE DEDICATION 
OIL CITY, PENNSYLVANIA 

 
There will be a special dedication of the 

Petrolium Street Bridge, Oil City Pennsylvania 
for one of our fallen soldiers of Western 

Pennsyvania on  
Saturday September 24th at 10 am. 
The bridge will be named in honor of 
Spc. Jonathan Kephart who was KIA 

Iraq 4-9-02 
 

For more information please contact 
Burt - Donna Kephart  

814-437-2422 
 
   


